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Project No.  091099 Sale Date - 7/29/2009

In regards to the presence of existing sealer on Reference numbers 164,181,234,251.  Will the department require 100% 
removal of the existing sealer before new sealer can be applied?  With the understanding of what the specification states, can 
they department specifically clarify that 100% of the existing sealer will have to be removed on these bridges before new sealer 

  can be applied?  Will the department consider adding a reference item for this removal?Thank You

Question Submitted: 7/24/2009

Yes, a 100% of the existing sealer is to be removed.  The removal shall be paid for under Item 512, Sealing of 

Concrete Surfaces (epoxy-urethane) in accordance with CMS 512.03, existing sealers are covered under the term 

"coatings", therefore no reference item will be added.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


